
 

Message from Head of Department  

 

Prof. Julius Maima Ogola 

 Welcome to the Department of Mechanical and Manufacturing Engineering Website. 

The Department is one of the pioneer departments in the University of Nairobi.  It is involved in 
training of both undergraduate and postgraduate students for the Industrial sector of our 
economy.  

 

http://profiles.uonbi.ac.ke/juliusogola/

